CONTRACT

The John Luckenbill Pops Band will provide nine (9) performances in
The Borough of Belmar during the Summer of 2022.

The band will perform in the Taylor Pavilion, every Monday night July 7/4,
711, 7/18, 7/125, and August 8/1, 8/8, 8/15, 8/22, and 8/29 starting at 7:00
PM.

Local 399 of the American Federation of Musicians will apply for a grant
from the Music Performance Trust Fund (MPTF) to cover half of the cost
of the performances.

The total cost of the nine (9) performances will be $12.733.20, with half of
the amount of $6,366.60 being reimbursed back to The Borough of
Belmar by the MPTF Grant.

The total cost to The Borough of Belmar will be $6,366.60.

The Borough of Belmar will mail two (2) checks, each week to
John Luckenbill,

92 East End Avenue,

Shrewsbury, NJ 07702.

The first check will be issued to John Luckenbill Music LLC in the amount
of $1350.00. The second check will be issued to AFM-EPF in the amount

of $64.80. The checks will be issued by The Borough of Belmar
separately and not combined in amount.

The Borough of Belmar John Luckenbill Music LLC
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